From: Walter Ragsdale

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Fee changes
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:33:02 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Sirs
Please keep the yearly park pass!

I live in Texas but have a home in Eagle Nest and am a member of the Friends of Eagle Nest Lake and Cimmaron
Canyon State Parks. The friends organization furnishes many a pass to volunteer at their many events. I am not
going to pay to give you my services and help. I attended a board meeting on a cold January night to help with the
Ice fishing contest. I will not attend these meetings if I have to get out in the cold fill out a form and pay a $10 daily
entrance fee.

Walter Ragsdale

81 Lakeview Pines
Eagle Nest NM 87718
214-893-3230
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